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ADDRESS: IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO
DIRECTOR. DALLAS REGION UNITED STATES CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSIONU.S. CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
1114 COMMERCE STREET
DALLAS 2, TEXAS DALLAS REGION

COMPRISING TEXAS, OKLAHOMA, LOUISIANA, AND ARKANSAS YOUR REFERENCE

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR, DALLAS 2, TEXAS

1- February 20, 1964

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas
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Dear Dr. Garcia:

Messrs. Paul Wright and Kenneth Durrett have reported to me regarding
the overall results of our inspection of the Naval Air Station and
the Community Review of Corpus Christi. While I'm glad to see the
progress that has been made during recent years in equal employment
within the Federal agencies of Corpus Christi, I'm sure we both agree
that further improvement is essential. Our inspection and Community
Review should be helpful toward this end.

Messrs. Wright and Durrett have also told me of the arrangements you
made for getting together the prominent members of the Latin American
community of Corpus Christi. Group meetings of this type have been
very helpful in giving us a more complete picture qf the views and
criticisms by members of various ethnic groups of the Federal government
as an equal opportunities employer. Thanks again for the extra mile
you went in arranging this meeting as well as the many other ways you
have always assisted us in our responsibilities in Corpus Christi.

May I also add my congratulations to your beautiful daughter in her
appearance as a part of the recent Mardi gras. From the picture I
have seen, she was a real credit to the "House of Garcia. ,*
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Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thanks again for the assistance you gave Mr. Durrett and me during our
recent visit to Corpus Christi. In particular, the meeting you
arranged of prominent members of the Latin American community was a
real assist in giving us a better picture of the Federal government's
image in the community in the area of equal employment opportunities.
This was especially helpful to us in carrying out the Community
Review of Corpus Christi and the inspection of the Naval Air Station.

Your helpfulness is even more appreciated when I consider how much
time you have given us from your regular very busy medical practice.

I enjoyed being your guest at the Mardi gras. I believe your daughter,
Wanda, was a real credit to the "House of Garcia. " But any one of the
four beautiful ladies of your household would have done well. Again,
my congratulations to Wanda.

Sincerely,
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~/ Chief, Evaluation Section
Personnel Management Division


